
***BOIL WATER ADVISORY LIFTED***
THE FOLLOWING PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER ADVISORY IS HEREBY RESCINDED

RESCISSION OF

PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE
HAND DELIVERY
Issue Date: 5/27/2023

Affected area is within Lake Park

The “PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER ADVISORY” issued 5/25/2023, for 118 - 151 Cypress Dr. 
and 212 - 228 Federal Hwy., including 320 and 330 Federal Hwy. is hereby rescinded 
(withdrawn) following the water main tie in and the satisfactory completion of the 
bacteriological survey confirming that the water is safe to drink.

For Boil Water Advisory updates please call our Boil Water Hotline at 561-656-2244 or access our website at 
www.sua.com


